Tijuana, BC, Mexico 5 March, 1986

Dear Gladys,

Thank you very much for your response to my letter about the automobile insurance. I appreciate your quick response and assurance of continued coverage.

I need some insurance forms for my doctors and dentist visits that I have about once a month. I will be most grateful if you will please send me a supply of these forms.

My present ministry in Tijuana is a most enriching and loving experience. I am assigned to Divina Providencia parish in Colonia Libertad. It is located immediately adjacent to the USA-Mexico border -- just a few minutes from the San Ysidro-Tijuana border crossing. I take care of a small chapel (Nuestra Señora de Loreto) which is part of the parish.

Lent started out with a bang! Ash Wednesday we were mobbed. We're starting our second week of Lenten Mission. Then there will follow two weeks of Lenten devotions and seminars. Holy week should be very exciting. The Palm Sunday and other processions will be out in the streets for several blocks. It's against the Mexican Constitution, but it's certainly not going to stop us. I'm looking forward to Easter.

Again, thank you for your reassuring letter.

With best wishes and blessings,

In Christ, Lather al Ramos

50600289